
Welcome to summer school!  
The staff and I are so excited to have you 
here with us! We are looking forward to a 

fun filled six weeks with all of you. Along 
with our summer themes of 4th of July, 
ocean animals, and summer fun, we will be 
having special fun weekly events as well, 
please check the schedule in this  

newsletter. As each event draws near we 
will send home reminders and  

information regarding the upcoming event.  
I hope you and your student will enjoy spending part of your  
summer here with us. 

We love to keep the communication between school and families open 
and available so if you have any questions, comments or concerns 
please do not hesitate to reach out to your student’s teacher, the 
school office or myself. I look forward to our time together. 
Wishing you all a safe, fun, and healthy summer! 

Happy summer! 
Peggy Schreiber 

721 Doris Avenue, Oxnard CA, 93030 | 
school@lcoor.org  |  (805) 983-0619 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FAMILY PICNIC  
Save the Date!  

July 31 & August 1 10:30AM 
 
 

We invite the Families of Our Redeemer  
to join your student to celebrate  

the end of summer school. 
 

 
All families are invited to the all-school picnic. 

Please plan to join your little one. 
    More details to follow 



Summer 
Curriculum Themes: 

 
 

 
 
 

SAFETY FIRST: Walk your child directly to his/her classroom 

at drop-off time.  Do not leave until you are sure the 

teacher is aware of your child's presence.  

 

 

 The only substitute that can be used is Sun butter 

(sunflower seed butter). 

“peanut free.” *** 

 

https:/www.classdojo.com/

https://www.classdojo.com/

